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Chair Lieber and Committee, 

 

Please support SB 85-4. Our community depends on it. The entire Jordan Valley 

here in Scio, is the most beautiful place around. For the entire time it's been settled 

none of us have engaged in harmful farming practices, and it's been farmed the 

whole time. For most of us our well water supply is tenuous in the summer as is. Our 

waterways are pristine. The fish still make it all the way up here to spawn in the fall. 

Please allow this low impact agricultural way of life to continue. 

 

Thank you for all of your efforts on this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Larry and Patty Silbernagel 


